
 

 

 
 

Greggs Electrical – 4BBB Stableford 
Sunday, 4th August 2024 

 

Pretty much perfect weather greeted a good field of around 50 golfers for the 42nd 
annual Gregg’s electrical golf day. For those unaware the Greggs day is a charity day 
where money is raised to go back into the local community.  
 
Community groups are invited to apply for some of the funds raised on the day to help 
them with whatever they may be looking for money for. This years lucky recipients were 
the Blackburn park committee, they received a vacuum cleaner for the JK Monaghan 
pavilion. Mallee tree playgroup, they received funds to go towards play equipment, and 
the men’s shed, who also received funds to go towards equipment to go into a 
recreation room at the mens shed.  
 
Out on the golf course there were some ripper scores in the 4bbb stableford format. 
Winners in the men’s were the pair of Simon Innes and Michael Pole with a score of 50. 
This win means they get their names on the Rohan Gregg memorial trophy. Runners up 
were the pair of Tim and Liam Vine with a score of 48. Third placed were the pair of 
Brent Grayling and Paul Dean with 47. The NAGA winners were the pair of Peter Dooley 
and Keith Williams with a score of 30.  
 
The ladies winners were the pair Kathy Nihill and Bev Manly with a score of 36, runners 
up were the pair of Donna Gregg and Chris Williams with a score of 26.  
Nearest the pin winners on the 2nd were Don Hahnel and Kathy Nihill, the 5th were Bev 
Manley and R Gordon, the 14th were Kathy Nihill and Don Hahnel, and the 16th was 
Donna Gregg.  
 
Nearest the pin after 2 shots on the 7th were Donna Gregg and Michael Walch, and 
nearest the pin after 2 shots on the 15th was D Murray. Longest putt on the 9th was S 
Bowman, longest putt on the 18th was Lorraine Gibbons and Rodney Poole. Longest 
drive on the 9th was Chris Williams and Daniel Pryse.  
 
A huge Thankyou to everyone who helped make the day happen. The Anglers club for 
cooking the barby, Daniel Kay for driving the drink cart, anyone who helped out with food 
preparation, and lastly but not least to Greggs electrical, and the Greggs family for the 
power of work they put in to make this event the special event that it is.  
 
This week all roads lead to Patchewollock for their tournament. Friday is a 4bbb and 
singles competition, Sunday is an Ambrose competition. Then the following weekend 
after that is Hopetoun tournament weekend. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 


